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Dear Sir/Madam, 
My name is Kevin T Tehan 

Dan Tehan, The Trade Minister in the 
Federal Government is a distant cousin. Some 
time ago I was interviewed for The Motorcycle Community Engagement Panel, 
Department ofTransport, VicRoads in Victoria. I was unsuccessful. I worked for 
VicRoads from September 1982 to Febrna1y 2014. 32 years. I was initially employed as a 
Licence Testing Officer. I tested Motorcycles, Cars and Heavy Vehicles VicRoads has a 
Motorcycle Design Booklet. The design advice is not Mandato1y! 
I worked in Design at VicRoads from September 1985 to Febrnaiy 2014. I have ridden 
Motorcycles since I was 10 years old. I have been a member of the Motorcycle Riders 
Association ofAustralia since it's early days. I was on the committee in the early days. Let 
Those Who Ride Decide. I also stood for Member of Legislative ofKew in Victoria in 
Kew in August 1981. I was unsuccessful. Motorcycles should be mandato1y in Design. I 
am semi retired. I am an affiliate member of the RSL VIC. I am on the committee ofKew 
RSLVIC. I was born in East Melbourne in 1955. 
I lived in Kew on and off from 1955 till 1997. 
I cmTently live in East Bmwood. I am 66 yeai·s old. I volunteer at Vinnies in Hawthorn ie 
St Vincent dePaul. I am semi -retired. My interests are music which I studied at school, a1t. 
I can aint and draw. I studied ait as an adult. M email address is 

Yours sincerely 
Kevin Tehan 

Sent from my Galaxy 




